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      March 13, 2024

Calendar of Events

March
3/11-15 Kindergarten 
Registration at CEL

3/14  BOE Meeting 6pm

3/21 Spring Family Reading 
Night, Grades 3-5

3/28  EARLY DISMISSAL 
(Fac/Staff PD)

3/29- 4/5  Spring Break                     

April
3/29- 4/5  Spring Break

4/25  BOE Meeting 6pm

2023-2024 
School Calendar

The 12-month calendar is available to print on our website
12-month Calendar

Don’t forget to check                  out our website  www.swregional.org 

https://www.swregional.org//cms/lib/NJ02210815/Centricity/Domain/268/2023-2024%20School%20Calendar%20-%20BOE%20Approved%2004-27-23.pdf
https://www.swregional.org/cms/lib/NJ02210815/Centricity/Domain/8/2023-2024%20School%20Calendar%20.pdf
http://www.swregional.org


 

PRESCHOOL PRE-REGISTRATION
Sussex-Wantage Regional School District PreSchool Pre-Registration for the 2024-2025 school year is NOW 
OPEN!
 
We are pleased to announce that we will continue to offer free, full-day preschool!
Collaborate efforts will continue with private Pre-K providers; Second Home, Head Start, and now First 
Impressions.
 
Space is currently limited, over the next five years, New Jersey’s Preschool Expansion Aid (PEA) is 
anticipated to give the district the opportunity to include all three and four-year-old children from the 
community in the preschool program.
 
Complete the PRE-registration form by March 29, 2024 https://www.swregional.org/domain/210

https://www.swregional.org/domain/210?fbclid=IwAR2VDCpjeDPV1fF2DuybIDKjT6dpLhmonQenvR-j6Ok8bkbZtlKcJcVmmq4


 

Registration ends on: 
March 8, 2024



 

Get your SMS YEARBOOK!

https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/my/sussexmiddle2024

https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/my/sussexmiddle2024


 

Get your CEL & WES 
YEARBOOK!

ORDER ONLINE at www.schoolannual.com
CLICK on "Buy student's yearbook"
ENTER : WANTAGE SCHOOL, Wantage, NJ 
          PLACE your order!

2023-2024
CE. Lawrence, Wantage School and all preschools will be included

Sale Starts: Wed, February 21st   Ends: Wed, March 27th 
  
 

http://www.schoolannual.com


 

6th Grade- Joshua Padalino
7th Grade- Logan Paulino
8th Grade- Jade Merkle



 



All Families, now is the time to deposit funds for your child(ren)s  
breakfast and or lunch.  Payments can be made online to 
PaySchoolsCentral or checks can be made payable to:  
Sussex-Wantage Regional SD Cafeteria Account and include your 
child(ren)'s name on the check.  
 

Directions for adding money via PaySchoolsCentral can be found on the 
district website.

Click here to view school menus

https://www.swregional.org/site/default.aspx?PageID=493
https://www.swregional.org/site/default.aspx?PageID=493
http://www.payschoolscentral.com
https://swregional.nutrislice.com/menu
https://swregional.nutrislice.com/menu/


 



Click Here to Join the PTO!

 

PTO News

http://hipsignup/formperma/-uk6ckWXjp-HCnfDdUPalXv5wuC3L2zi3kb583FHhKo
https://forms.zohopublic.com/sussexwantagepto/form/SussexWantagePTOMembershipSignUpPAID/formperma/SfOKSGp9fi06_oL5M-AzXJ9MQd_g-kwKxOwj1Ic0iYc
https://forms.zohopublic.com/sussexwantagepto/form/SussexWantagePTOMembershipSignUpPAID/formperma/SfOKSGp9fi06_oL5M-AzXJ9MQd_g-kwKxOwj1Ic0iYc


 

PTO News
Gertrude Hawk order pickup will take place 
on Friday, March 22 from 4:00-8:00 pm and 
Saturday, March 23 from 9:00-Noon at the 

Clifton E. Lawrence School. 

Please make arrangements for all orders to be 
picked up at this time. This includes paper 

orders and any online orders that were shipped 
free with the organization order.

http://hipsignup/formperma/-uk6ckWXjp-HCnfDdUPalXv5wuC3L2zi3kb583FHhKo


Please check out our updated page for 
Youth Sports sign-ups and information:
https://www.swregional.org/domain/44

If you have Sussex Wantage Youth Sports sign-up or flyer for your group and 
would like to share please submit to bsajban@swregional.org

https://www.swregional.org/domain/44


 



 



 

 For details contact Tia Young at Krapf 973-875-4677



 



 



 



Email Beckie Sajban

bsajban@swregional.org with newsletter submissions 

mailto:bsajban@swregional.org

